
  



 

 

Keep a safe distance apart from 
each other around school.  

Listen carefully to the adults in school 
and follow instructions  

Wash  your hands often 
or use the hand sanitiser 

It is lovely to see you back in school. We 

are looking forward to hearing all of 

your news and what you have been    

doing over the last few weeks. 

School will look and feel a bit different at the     

moment. That is because we have had to make 

changes to ensure that we can keep everyone safe  

and don’t pass around any germs! 

You won’t be with your normal teacher or in your 

own classroom. You will be in a group with up to 

6 children and you will stay with this group all 

the time you are in school. 

Do not share equipment 
with other people. You will 
be   given your own to use. 

Bring your own water bottle to school 
and remember to take it home with you! 

Be on time coming in-
to school 

Do not come into school if 
you are  feeling poorly. 


